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ChRiStmaS pERFoRmanCE 
 

Dear families,  
 
We would like to invite you to our showing of the Early Years Christmas Production on the big screen! Tickets for 
the showing of the film are available for: 
- Monday 11th December 
- Tuesday 12th December 
 
Please come into school and enjoy watching the show with the children, there may be some surprises too! 
Refreshments will be available for parents from 9.00am.  After the performances, the show will be available to 
view on our private YouTube channel (more information to follow). 
 
If your child is in Nursery and does not attend this session as part of their regular nursery sessions, we ask you 
to bring them into school in the morning before registration and then they can go home with you after the 
performance.  
 
For the safety and comfort of all, tickets will be allocated for each performance.  Tickets will be limited to two per 
family only on a first come, first served basis. (You may request two tickets for one performance or one ticket for 
each performance). 
 
We will have a waiting list if you require extra tickets.  Please indicate below how many tickets you require.  Please 
complete and return the slip below with your preferred production date.  
 
For the success of the event, we ask that, where possible, younger siblings do not attend.  Thank you for your 
cooperation with this.  
 
We are looking forward to a super event! 
 
Mrs C Lee 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 

EYFS Red Carpet Event 
 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………….. Class: ………………………… 
 
Monday 11th December at 9.30am ………………………..(number of tickets) 
Tuesday 12th December at 9.30am ……………………….(number of tickets) 
 
Number of additional tickets if available for performance date ……………………….. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………… Date: …………………………….. 
 
 

 
 


